
Submitter: Marian Carter 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB85 

To: Senate Natural Resources Committee 

From: Marian Carter 

Re: Support for SB85, the factory farm moratorium bill 

 

Dear Chair Golden and Members of the Senate Natural Resources Committee, 

 

My name is Marian Carter, I live in Elkton, and as a citizen writing on behalf of all us: 

fellow citizens, creatures, the environment, I hereby state that I wholeheartedly 

support a factory farm moratorium in Oregon., 

 

Factory farms make lousy neighbors: they foul the water all of us need in order to 

survive. and for those of us living nearby can make the air almost unbreatheable, 

(This I know from prior living experience elsewhere). The treatment they afford the 

so-called food animals in their care is an absolute disgrace and abomination; the 

working conditions for their employees, particularly those on the slaughter lines, 

horrible, and in some instances, life threatening.  We don't need more of these 

things; we need fewer. We need that moratorium. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marian Carter 
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[Now, share why you care about stopping the expansion of factory farms in Oregon, 

or how living near factory farms has impacted your life. You could include 2-3 of the 

talking points below from the section(s) that are most important to you.] 



 

I urge you to vote for SB85 in the 2023 legislative session to protect our climate, 

environment, rural communities, and family farms. 

 

Sincerely,  


